
Feb 25, 2020 USCGC NORTHLAND 

A USCGC NORTHLAND pre-deployment party for the crew and family was held on Feb 25, 
2020. Council Liaison Tom Hassell and Asst Liaison Dennis Quearry attended and delivered 
Council’s subsidy of the party and other donations. We wish smooth sailing for the 
NORTHLAND crew on their upcoming mission. 

 

 

 


